

Smartkids Riverside Talk

Written by Lynn Delesha Location Manager—Riverside

Year 4, Issue 2 November 2011



CLIMBING HOUSE OPENING

Our new climbing house is fantastic and beautiful. We had all the kiddies and big kids playing, swinging, climbing, and sliding with great enthusiasm. The children were asking for weeks when it was going to open, therefore there was a lot of anticipation and enthusiasm to use it.



It is amazing to see how well all the children can climb up the climbing wall. At the end of each day, the children are playing on the climbing house and in the general play area. Safety is important when playing on the climbing house and in the play area with the bikes. We have spent two days on training all staff on supervision and safety outside.

Please be aware that at 3:00 pm, when you are picking up your child, that from this point on you are responsible for your child's safety. That

means you need to watch and monitor your child when playing on the climbing house and in the play area where the bikes are. If you need to speak to your child's teacher at length, kindly make an appointment. Shortly after three the teachers and assistants need to be inside as they have classroom preparation tasks and Professional Development Meetings.







